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Every good story has a main plot and many sub-plots. Hopefully, in a novel or movie the 
sub-plots actually support and are intertwined with the main plot of the story. This summer, 
we have been making a journey through Romans using the title of “The Roman Road to 
Transformation.” We have considered how the Holy Spirit is at work in each of our lives, 
transforming us to the likeness of our Lord Jesus. As we enter August, we will continue in 
the book of Romans, but we will be creating a sub-plot that surely is intertwined with the 
main plot of personal transformation. During the next four weeks, we will be exploring 
the role of the church and our role in the church. Under the sub-plot title “Our Church’s 
Greatest Need,” we will consider how we can make a difference in the life of our church. 
Join us as we consider:

August 6 • Our Church’s Greatest Need - Simple Faith

August 13 • Our Church’s Greatest Need - Sacrifice

August 20 • Our Church’s Greatest Need - You!

August 27 • Our Church’s Greatest Need - Love

Also, remember we resume our Sunday night activities and fellowships this coming Sunday 
night. This Sunday night, August 6, we will hear from our students regarding their mission 
trip to Oklahoma; we will also share in a time of fellowship afterward. We begin in the 
Fellowship Hall at 6:00 p.m.  

Wednesdays • 6:30 - 7:30pm Chapel

Kevin Bell • Fear of Unmet Needs • Luke 12:22-34 • August 2
Robin Roberts • Fear of Suffering • Matthew26: 36-46 • August 9



Belize Mission Trip  
(August 4-12) 

8:45am	 Worship (ROC)

9:45	 Sunday School  
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:55	 Worship (ROC)

12:15pm	ETC Hostess Meeting 
(Preschool Hall)

2:30	 6th Grade Orientation (UG)

4:00	 S.M.A.C. Meeting (Conf. Rm)

4:30	 Trustee Meeting (A214)

6:00	 Student Mission Report 
(Childcare through age 4) 
(FH)

7:00	 Deacon’s Meeting (A214)

This Sunday At Trinity It promises to be ‘Out of this World!’

SS Teacher 
Appreciation & 

Training 
Thursday, August 17

Sunday School Division Directors will be 
contacting all teachers to RSVP. Let your 

director know how excited you are!

Deepest Sympathies

The Family of TBC Member Paul 
Williams upon his passing on 
Wednesday, July 26, in Cary.  

Cecil and Rhonda Davis (and their 
children Austin Davis (Lauren) and 
Brett Davis) upon the passing of Cecil’s 
mother, Norma Warren Davis of Raleigh. 

Donna Broughton and her family 
upon the passing of her husband,  
John Broughton, on Saturday, July 29,  
in Raleigh.  

Welcome to Trinity

Terri Anderson Granberry of Raleigh 
joined by letter.  

Nicholas, Megan, Sara Ann, and Nat 
Thorpe of Wake Forest joined by letter.

Staff Anniversary

Christian Davis, Minister to Students, 
celebrates his 3rd year anniversary with 
TBC on  August 1st. Please take the time 
to say a personal word, write a note or 
place a phone call to Christian or offer 
words of encouragement and support 
for the fine job he is doing.

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:

• Jelly    • Baked Beans
• Corn (Not Creamed)

• Cleaning Items

GriefShare
Sundays: August 27,  

September 10 - December 3
5:30 pm - 7:00 pm • B236

Facilitators: Boyd Dimmock, 
Stephanie Johnson, and Larry Autry

GriefShare is a friendly, caring group 
of people who will walk alongside 
you through one of life’s most difficult 
experiences. This group is led by people 
who understand grief from firsthand 
experience and are here to help you as 
you recover from your loss and look 
ahead to rebuilding your life after grief.

Wednesday Night Dinners
beginning on August 30 

have a new look!

Stay tuned to discover how to  
eat well and fellowship together! 



 Deacon of the Week

Paul Gubbins has been 
a member of Trinity 
since 1990 and is a 
native of Raleigh. He 
and his wife Rhonda, 
have two children: 
Michael and Grant. Paul 
is a Lumber/Building Materials Associate 
with Home Depo in Wake Forest. He 
serves on the Committee on Committees 
and serves in the Santuary Choir and the 
New Covenant Ensemble. He works with 
the Allen/York Sunday School Class. He 
also works with deacon Laury Holley.

Wednesdays • 6:30 - 7:30pm • Chapel

An awesome study with awesome teachers. Come join us each Wednesday. 

Childcare available by request. 

August 2 • Kevin Bell • Fear of Unmet Needs • Luke 12:22-34
August 9 • Robin Roberts • Fear of Suffering • Matthew 26: 36-46

August 16 • Maury Tepper • Fear of Death • 1 Corinthians 15:50-58   

North Raleigh Ministries 
will Receive all  

Clothing Donations for 
McCreary Co, Ky Mission

Our partnership between TBC, North Raleigh 
Ministries and Hills & Hollers Ministries in KY 
is growing stronger and more organized. We 
are changing our donation procedure for KY 
Clothing. All clothing and supplies will be 
donated at North Raleigh Ministries (9650 
Strickland Rd #161, Raleigh, NC 27615). 
These items will be put on sale to provide 
funds for the NRM Crisis Center. Two major 
benefits to donating directly to NRM: a person 
will help you remove items from your vehicle, 
and you will receive a receipt that can be used 
as a tax deduction.

A TBC team and other volunteers will remove 
certain unsold clothing to be sent to KY for 
their clothing co-op. Monthly trips will still be 
made to make sure the Pine Knot Center in 
KY stays well stocked.

From time to time the Pine Knot Center will 
have specific needs for underwear, socks, 
gloves, toboggans, steel-toed shoes, etc. We 
will continue to have the donation container 
in the B building for TBC to collect these 
items directly.

So begin dropping off ALL your clothing 
donations that you would have brought to 
TBC for KY directly to NRM. Thanks!

Seeking  
Teachers & Leaders
The Nominating Committee is currently 
seeking teachers and leaders for the 2017-
2018 church year. Please be open to the Lord 
leading you into service. 

Contact Art Melvin if you are interested 
in serving in any capacity. He can be 
reached at Amelvin2@nc.rr.com. 

Please pray for the Belize 
Mission Team (August 4-12)
Diane & Paul Corts, Jed & Joe Doman, 
Grant Gubbins, Chris Herrmann, Neil 
Loyd, Hal Melton and Danielle Smith.



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Nursing Homes
&  

Homebound Visits
Wednesday, August 16 

10:00am • Fellowship Hall

Forever Young
Tuesday, August 15 
10:00am - 2:00pm 

Cost is Lunch under $10!

Sign Up Sheet is on the  
ROC Bulletin Board

Contact Nancy Hurt (919-803-7801)

SENIOR ADULT 

RIP

The elder population boom will affect 
everyone, and the church has an important 
role to play. An astounding 85 percent 
of nursing home residents never receive 
personal one-on-one visits, according  
to Bill Goodrich, executive director of  
God Cares Ministry in Avon Lake, Ohio. 
“People in a nursing home cannot have 
Christian fellowship unless the Christians 
come to them,” says Goodrich. “These  
truly are the least of these—the weak  
and disenfranchised.”

Did you know nursing homes are required 
by Medicare to provide unspecified “spiritual 
care” to residents? Few administrators object 
to church volunteers conducting worship 
services or Bible studies. It relieves the 
facility from having to pay someone to 
do it, and it does help the residents. This 
allows Christians to make personal visits, 

Contrary to Rosy Propaganda  
85 is Not the New 65!

pray with residents and have conversations 
with them. – Christianity Today http://www.
christianitytoday.com/ct/2011/december/
aseniormoment.html?start=2

This population of people is becoming the 
truly “forgotten” of our times. So, how can 
Trinity help fill the gap that exists? One way 
is to make yourself available once a month, 
on the 3rd Wednesday morning at 10:00am 
in the Fellowship Hall. There you will find 
others who have come to serve. You will 
be paired with someone else and go out 
in teams of two to visit with a couple of 
Trinity’s homebound or other elder members 
from 10:15 am to about 12:00 noon. Then 
you can regroup for a quick, fast food lunch 
afterward if you want.

Some of you are thinking that this type 
of ministry is not for you: it might feel 
uncomfortable, it’s depressing, or you 
might not know what to say or do on a visit. 
The above article from Christianity Today 
suggests you try this ministry experience 
three times before making a decision about 
whether to continue or not.

Trinity’s visitation ministry is coordinated 
by Anita Yeargin (anitayeargin@yahoo.com) 
who would enjoy sharing more info with 
you. Won’t you consider joining her and the 
other faithful members who offer just a few 
minutes of their time each month to visit 
with over 35 Trinity elder members and put a 
bright spot in someone’s day?



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Marriage  
Enrichment Groups

Begin Friday, September 8 
Sign Up on ROC Board Now!

A Marriage Enrichment Group (MEG) is an 
ongoing small group that provides a safe 
place for married or engaged couples to 
explore their relationship among supportive 
peers. Each MEG is as unique as the couples 
in them! All couples are there to strengthen 
and grow their relationship and have fun 
doing it. 

The MEG purpose is to build skills toward 
enriching four things that will encourage a 
healthy marriage relationship: A Commitment 
to Growth, An Effective Communication 
System, The Creative Use of Conflict, and 
Frequent Expressions of Affection and 
Affirmation.

MEGs at TBC meet once a month. The “First 
Year” group will meet the 2nd Friday of 
each month during the school year in the 
Underground. “Ongoing” groups (alumnae) 
meet in a home with up to 10 couples 
including a Leader Couple. Each month the 
MEGs will address a different topic from a 
book they read together. The goal of the 
couples’ time together is to focus on their 
relationship. There is some social time in the 
schedule with the majority of the time is spent 
with couples dialoguing about the topic of the 
week as it concerns their relationship. 

WIHN  
is Now  

“Family Promise”
Trinity’s hosting of homeless families 
with children through Wake Interfaith 
Hospitality Network has been on hold due 
to the construction. During this time, the 
organization has changed its name to Family 
Promise of Wake County. Trinity will be ready 
to begin hosting families again in July 2018 – 
one week per quarter.

Jenny Wilson LOVED this local mission and 
did an amazing job coordinating it from 
2007-2015. With her sudden passing, both the 
Trinity family and the Family Promise family 
knew a great loss.

Now we need to begin preparing hospitality 
for the families God will send our way later 
next year. Beth Duke, who was Jenny’s 
assistant coordinator, has accepted the 
position of Family Promise Coordinator. 
We will need many volunteers to do this 
mission well: SS classes to provide evening 
meals, overnight hosts & hostesses, van 
drivers (morning and evening), furniture set 
up & take down crew, children’s play time 
volunteers, and more.

Please begin praying NOW about how God 
may be calling you, your family, or your 
Sunday School class to participate. If you have 
questions, please contact Hal or Beth. Thanks 
so much! Hal

Jobs 4 Life 
New Class Beginning in September

Jobs for Life is a Raleigh-based international organization  
that mobilizes churches to reach out to the unemployed/ 

underemployed and equip them to better succeed in the workplace. 

This Fall’s class will begin with a Meet and Greet on Sunday, September 17. 

To be a Student’s Champion, please contact Pat Royals at pbr53@aol.com or 919-427-0004.



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Take notice of the music calendar 
below to stay up to date with choir 

rehearsals and upcoming music events!

August 2 & 9
Choir • 7:30 pm • MP Room

August 6
Choir Rehearsals change back to 7:45pm

August 13
Trinity Laymen • Both Worship Services

August 23
Trinity Orchestra Resumes • 6:30pm

August 30
Preschool & Children’s Choirs Resumes 

6:00pm

September 5
PrimeTimers Choir Resumes • 10:00am

September 10
Bells of Praise Resumes • 5:00pm

Student Choir Resumes • 6:00pm

Music Calendar

Special thanks to Testament for leading us 
this past Sunday morning in the worship 
services. Testament is known for both their 
instrumental and vocal music at Trinity. The 
two songs for worship this past Sunday  
were beautiful hymns of our faith: “Come, 
Thou Fount of Ev’ry Blessing” (arranged  
by Art Melvin), and “Jesus Paid It All” 
(arranged by Dave Buster. These musicians 
are always surprising us with great music 
for worship! Thank you for your continued 
ministry in music.

--------------

Launching into Music and Missions….Our 
Preschool and Children’s Choirs kick-off 
with the Wednesday evening program on 
August 30. Once school begins, it is a good 
time to start the routine of church ministry 
involvement and choir participation. More 
information will be “launched” soon so that 
everyone can have a blast! I hope to see you 
on that night!

We are still very much in need of 
children’s choir workers beginning August 
30. We will have openings in the preschool 
music area with 3’s and the 4’s and 5’s. If  
you have musical skills or if you just like 
being with preschoolers and having fun in 
music, prayerfully consider and let’s talk 
together and find a way to get you involved 
in music ministry!

--------------

The Bells of Praise has a ringer 
opportunity for those who would be willing 
to be a substitute in the bell choir. There 
will be a series of 4 Sunday nights where 
you can become familiar with the bells, 
become familiar with bell music, practice 
ringing techniques, and ring simple tunes. 
The Sunday nights are September 17 & 24, 
October 1 & 8 at 4 pm in the Choir Room, D 
Building. If you are interested, please contact 
Sylvia Pearce at sylviawp@earthlink.net or 
919.671.9622.

Music Notes

IN CONCERT
Trinity Laymen

Sunday, August 13 
6:00 pm • ROC

Fellowship Following!

FirstLight & 
Sanctuary Choirs

Need You
Remember that our two worship leading 
choirs, FirstLight and the Sanctuary Choir, 
need you! Pray that God will help you see 
where you can offer your musical gifts to the 
Lord. Come join us!



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

www.lifehonestly.com

Student Mission Report
This summer our students served the Lord in 
countless ways all across the country. Join us 
Sunday, August 6th at 6pm in the Fellowship 
Hall to hear about our College Students 
serving the poor and the hungry in San 
Francisco, our High School Students leading 
Vacation Bible School and construction 
at Native American churches in Watonga, 
Oklahoma, and our Middle School students 
participating in a variety of mission projects 
at Passport Missions Camp in Greenville, SC.

In addition, we will have a time of  
fellowship that will feature delicious cookie 
cakes decorated to represent the places we 
saw and the experiences our students had 
this summer!

6th Grade 
Orientation

Sunday, August 6 

Attention all rising 6th Graders! We are 
excited to have you become part of the 
Student Ministry this year and we want to 
make sure you get started off on the right 
foot by attending 6th Grade Orientation. This 
orientation will occur immediately following 
the trip to Kanki with Karen (about 2:00pm 
or 2:30pm) in the Underground.  

9th Grade  
Sex Ed Retreat
September 15-16 • Camp Oak Hill 

Cost: $85 

Genesis Weekend
August 18-19 • Cost: $50 

Registration Cards have been mailed!

We will all meet at the Fellowship Hall. 
Students will stay at their D-Team Leaders 
homes on Friday night.

We will kick off a new year of D-Teams with 
worship, games, mission projects, fellowship, 
and fun!

Genesis Weekend Snack Donations
Attention all TBC members! We are looking 
for volunteers to help with the annual TBC 
Genesis Weekend for our youth. It will be 
held Friday August 18-Saturday August 19. 
We need help  providing snack and breakfast 
items for  host homes, collecting and sorting 
the food for distribution, and/or helping with 
the dinners provided at church Friday and 
Saturday evenings. There are 14 groups of 
students and each group will have  between 
5-12 youth and leaders. We will have a better 
idea of exact numbers early in August. 

You can bring the items for the small groups 
to the the office during normal office hours or 
to the TBC Fellowship Hall on Friday August 
18th from 4-6 p.m. 

Over the next two Sundays we will have a 
booth in the ROC Lobby where you can sign 
up to bring a particular item. If you are unable 
to attend over the next two Sundays here is a 
list of suggested items for the small groups:  

Snack items: Cookies,brownies, chips, cheese 
and crackers, candy, fruit, soda 

Breakfast items- muffins, sweet rolls, Bagels 
and cream cheese, fruit, cereal, juice, milk.

Passport
       2017



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

TRAINING EVENTS 
that are sure to be out of this world!

All Sunday  
School Teachers
Thursday, August 17
Dinner and Teacher Training 

GA & RA  
Mission Teachers
Wednesday, August 23

Snack supper and  
Training for GA and RA leaders

Volunteers Needed
We are still looking for volunteers to 
provide care during the later (10:55) 
Sunday morning worship hour. The 
worship care volunteer position serves 4 
times a year –much like the regular ETC.  
This is a unique opportunity for you to 
serve our families with special needs. 

Please contact Karen if you are interested 
in serving. kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

We will provide training and 
understanding of these children so you 
will feel comfortable serving. 

Volunteers Needed 
Grade School age Sunday School 
teachers determined to share the love 
of Christ and God’s Word with each 
child. We need 3 teachers…See me!

2017-2018 Church Year

Kids Camp
For Children in Grades 3-5 Fall of 2017

September 15-17 
Camp Willow Run 

Registration Due August 1

Theme:  
Act Justly, Love Mercy, Walk Humbly

Contact Karen if you need a scholarship!

Rising 6th Graders to Lunch at 

Kanki Crabtree
Sunday, August 6 

Forms are Past Due---Contact Karen 
ASAP if you wish to attend!

Wednesday Night Dinners
beginning on August 30 

have a new look!

Stay tuned to discover how to  
eat well and fellowship together! 

Advancement Day
Sunday, August 27 &  

Wednesday Night, August 30

All age graded SS classes promote!  



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

CALLING ALL 
ETC Hostesses
Mark your calendars for our meeting.

Sunday, August 6 • 12:15 pm

Please let Katie know if  
you are unable to attend.

TRAINING EVENTS 
Come Blast off with us at our  

Fall Training Events

Mission Friends 
Training

Wednesday, August 16 • 6:00pm 

Sunday School  
Teacher Training

Thursday, August 17
Dinner and Teacher Training 

Let Katie know if you need childcare.

Preparing Your Child  
for Worship Class

Sunday, August 13 • 4:30pm

I will be leading a Worship class.  
We’ll talk about ways to help  

your child transition into worship. 
Childcare will be provided. 

Please let me know if  
you plan to attend.

Blast Off
We are preparing to blast off into a NEW 
year of music and missions here at Trinity 
on August 31st! We are so excited to begin 
another year of learning and growing 
together. We believe that it is vital that our 
preschools learn about missions just like 
everyone else. I think we often discount 
preschoolers and children and what they’re 
capable of.

We believe this here at Trinity and believe 
that our preschoolers should and can be 
engaged with learning about missions. One 
of our goals is to create lifelong Christians 
who know the impact they can have in  
God’s kingdom. To do that we must use 
missions education as an exercise in 
servanthood — not as something that 
happens somewhere else.

Preschoolers are one of the most unique, 
joyous, exciting, unpredictable, and 
refreshing gifts that God has given us! We 
recognize that here at Trinity; and so through 
our missions education we see each child 
as an individual with special gifts, needs, 
thoughts, and personality. We believe in 
a hands-on mission learning experience! 
We use Mission Friends curriculum and 
through this curriculum babies through 
kindergarteners, begin to receive the 
building blocks of faith and a basic 
awareness of God’s love for all people.

One of my favorite books in my office is 
called, “I Can Do It!” It sums up nicely 
what our goal is for our preschoolers on 
Wednesday nights during Mission Friends. 
Part I of it reads: “I can learn about 
missions. I can read the Bible. I can give 
Bibles to others. I can go to church. I can 
invite others to church. I can give to others. I 
can be a friend. I can pray for others. I can 
love others. I can tell others about Jesus.”

I hope you and your family will join us on 
Wednesday nights beginning on Wednesday 
August 31st at 6pm as we explore and teach 
our preschoolers (and ourselves) how we 
can be all these things to help to further 
God’s Kingdom here on earth!

See you soon! – Katie

Advancement Day
August 27

Is your child joining you in worship?



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Volunteers Needed
2nd Tuesday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm
5th Monday • 8:00am - 11:00am

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
August 6 - August 12

Group Fitness Classes

M, W • 7:00-8:00am • Underground
Dance-It Group Fitness

M, W, F • 9:15-10:15am • Parking Lot
Stroller Strides

T • 9:30-10:30am • ROC
Senior Strength & Stretch 

T, Th • 5:30-6:30am • Multi-Purpose
Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00am • Underground
Dance-It Group Fitness

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers’ schedule is subject to 
change. If no volunteer is available, the ROC 
may close, even during regular hours.

Monday, August 7
8am-11am	 Beverly Munday
11am-2pm	 Pat Pierce
3pm-6pm	 Jeff Smith
6pm-9pm	 Jeff Williams

Tuesday, August 8
8am-11am	 Glenn & Sylvia Wellborn
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Mark Wheeless
6pm-9pm	 Volunteers Needed

Wednesday, August 9
8am-11am	 Andy Ammons
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
7:45pm-9pm	 Closed

Thursday, August 10
8am-11am	 Joyce Warren
11am-2pm	 Suzie Short
3pm-6pm	 Donna Munley
6pm-9pm	 Ron & Apryl Bullock

Friday, August 11
8am-11am	 Johnny Teal
11am-2pm	 Pat Nelson

Saturday, August 12
9am - 12pm 	 Mark Munday

11th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 9, 2017

Fall Fest 
October 27, 2017

14th Annual ROC’n Golf Tournament 
May 21, 2018

Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Saturday 
9:00 am - 12:00 pm

ROC Hours

ROC Calendar 



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Welcome Runners, Walkers,  
Adults, Senior Adults & Kids! 

Saturday, September 9, 2017
Trinity Baptist Church presents the Eleventh Annual North Hills 5K (NH5K)  

part of the Second Empire Grand Prix Race Series. 

Group  
Fitness Classes

$5 Individual classes

$30 Monthly fitness pass  
(Price does not include  

Fit-4-Mom and Boot Camp classes)

No contract or commitments 
required. Longevity of  

participation at user’s discretion.

SUMMER SCHEDULE

Senior  
Strength  
& Stretch

Tuesdays through August 29 

9:30am – 10:30am • ROC



E-mail newsletter articles no later than  
Noon Fridays to: info@tbcraleigh.com.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is 
published weekly, except July 4th 
week and Christmas week by Trinity 
Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks Road, 
Raleigh, NC 27609.

Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, 
NC. Postmaster: Send address changes 
to Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., 
Raleigh, NC 27609

Tel: 919-787-3740 • Fax: 919-787-4884 
Prayer Line: 781-PRAY (7729) 
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Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 

Senior Pastor 
ext. 4850 • jroberts@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Hal Melton  
Assoc. Pastor, Missions & Senior Adults 
ext. 4858 • hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Steve Byers 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship & Music 

ext. 4861 • slbyers@tbcraleigh.com
Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 

Assoc. Pastor, Education & Families 
ext. 4855 • kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 

ext. 4856 • sgood@rocraleigh.com
Rev. Lydia Tatum 

Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 
ext. 4857 • ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Christian Davis 
Minister to Students 

ext. 4860 • cdavis@tbcraleigh.com
Katie Medlin 

Minister to Preschool & Families 
ext. 4859 • kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Rebekah Gordon 
Student Ministry Assoc. 

rgordon@tbcraleigh.com
Jan Brown, Financial Administrator 

ext. 4853 • janbrown@tbcraleigh.com
Reenie Shore, Pastoral Secretary 

ext. 4851 • rshore@tbcraleigh.com
RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4854 • rthornton@tbcraleigh.com
Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4852 • mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist
Ramona Green, Barbara Bowen • Pianists

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize 
us either to use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account 
or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 467	 0	 12
Students	 111	 0	 1
Children	 63	 0	 3
Preschool	 66	 0	 0
Totals 	 722	 0	 16
Sunday School 	 Total 738

Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 236
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 588
Total Worship Attendance 	 824

Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 6/30/2017)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $1,458,600.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $1,294,371.86
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $1,293,373.41

Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,163,680.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $3,351,571.23
Total Received 	 $3,807,149.70

Vision for Growth 7-30-17

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, August 6

Hostess: Allison Harris 
Assistant Hostess: Joy Cooper

8:45 am Worship Service
Melanie Bennett, Matt & Jessica McDougald, 
Anne Doman, Megan Thorpe, John & Emma 
Hoffman, Elise Thompson

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Karen Allen, Doris Young

5-10 mos	 Kristen Hare, Holly Shaw

11-14 mos 	 Sherry Mitchell, Emily Lawson

15-19 mos	 Tasha King, Allison Havener

20-24 mos	 Susan Lewis, Christi Melton

2 yrs	 Kathy Korzekwinski, Christopher 
Hinkleman, Ashley Cox

3 yrs	 Brad Harris, Mike Shaw

4 yrs	 Joel Hare, Julie Quinn

Special Needs Care
Jennifer Harrison, Julie Daughtry


